
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

The Board of Directors of the Frisco Sanitation District will conduct a 

special meeting to be held Tuesday, April 6, 2021, at 4:00 p.m., at the 

District Offices, 111 South Summit Blvd., Frisco, Colorado.  

 

The purpose of and agenda for the meeting is consideration of budget 

matters related to personnel salaries.  

 

The meeting is open to the public. 

 

The Meeting will be held remotely by electronic means. Information for 

limited public participation in an electronic meeting can be obtained by 

emailing Matt Smith at msmith.fsd@gmail.com 

 

FRISCO SANITATION DISTRICT 

 

 

By:    /s/ Ron Drake 

 President 

 

 

 

 

 


